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From: registrar
Sent: June 7, 2017 4:59 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 5, 2017 9:31 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-05 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Tanya Crawford 
 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Families are already struggling with the cost of hydro. At times having to choose to feed their families 
or pay their hydro bill. 
Thanks to the cost of living, myself, along with 1000's of others can't even stay on top of their monthly 
bill, which then cost's us more because of late fees. 
Then, we end up getting a disconnection notice, which then costs us even more money if they do cut 
our services. 
This is no fault by the users, it is because it costs so much now just to get by. 
 
This is ridiculous, I see no reason why Hydro needs to charge more. Wynne did enough damage to 
us when she decided to raise the cost and now they want more money? 
 




